
 

 

 
25th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/s Carers 
 

We need your Support on Thursday 3rd October 2024. 
 
As you are aware children in Reception, year 1 and 2 are entitled to a free school meal. Children in 
years 3-6 can also enjoy a meal at a heavily subsidised cost of £1.50.  
 
School receives funding to ensure this is possible. 
 
To calculate the funding an average of the number of children who stay for lunch on certain days of 
the year is used. 
 

Thursday 3rd October 2024 is one of these days. 
 
Please help us by encouraging your child to stay for lunch on Thursday 3rd. Even if your child does 
not normally stay, we would be happy for them to still bring a packed lunch in case they do not like 
the hot meal, because as long as they register for the meal they will be counted. 
 
To make the day fun for the children, we will be serving a themed menu.  This is attached on the 
reverse of this letter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 



Thursday 3rd October 2024

Helter Skelter Hot Dog (1,14) 
Carousel Cheese Burger (1,5,6,8) H

Vegetarian Option
Big Wheel Veggie Burger (1,3,5) H

Twister Fries 
Bumper Car Beans

Dessert
Hook a Duck Doughnut (1,5,6)

Ghost Train Ice cream (5)

Option of gluten free, dairy free 
pudding can be offered on request

For Allergens see numbers in brackets next to each 
dish and refer to Allergens table.

Allergens table


